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FURTHER CAUTIONARY

ANNOUNCEMENT

Further to the cautionary announcement dated 28 October 2024,
the Directors of Tanganda Tea Company Limited wish to advise
shareholders that discussions which will culminate in the Company
calling for an Extraordinary General Meeting of Members for the
purposes of considering and approving the migration of Tanganda’s
listing from the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange (ZSE) to the Victoria
Falls Stock Exchange (VFEX) and subsequent capital raise by way of
a Renounceable Rights Offer are ongoing.

Accordingly, Shareholders are advised to continue exercising
caution when dealing in the Company’s shares until Circulars to
Shareholders that are being finalised are published.

By order of the Board.
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S. N Kodzanai
Company Secretary
18 November 2024

Directors: H. Nkala (Chairman), T.J.G. Fennell *(Chief Executive Officer), H. Nemaire*, K. Chigerwe* , S.P. Cranswick, L.T. Gwata,
S.J. Hammond, B.H. Henderson, R.A. Maunze, M.J.S. Moxon *Executive,



